
To: President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From: Patricia Abbott, Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date: December 16, 2024 
 
Re: Street Banners 

 
The Munster Chamber of Commerce will celebrate its 100th anniversary in 2025. The 

Chamber has presented a proposal to have street banners from April through October of 2025 
along Ridge Road and Calumet Avenue. The commemorative banners will not only celebrate this 
milestone but will also showcase and promote local businesses. 

 
All costs to produce the banners will be handled by the Chamber of Commerce and 

participating businesses. The installation and removal of the banners would be handled by Town 
Staff. The Chamber is seeking approval to install the banners on Town of Munster light poles as 
detailed in their proposal dated November 25, 2024.  

 
 
 
 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
By motion and voice vote, approve the installation and removal of street banners as 

outlined in the proposal dated November 25, 2024, from the Munster Chamber of Commerce. 


